The Black Knights Car Club of Estherville, Iowa August meeting was held Tues. August 4, 2020. Called to order by Dennis Houseman at 7:05 pm with 16 present.

Visitors:   None

Secretaries Report:   The July minutes were read by secretary Gary Crandall. Approved as read.

Treasurers Report:   Balance of $9459.51. Dues for 2020 can be sent to the treasurer Bob L’Heureux at 1617 255th Ave. Spirit Lake, Ia. 51360.
                                     $50.00 memorial sent to the Jim Holmgren family. We will miss Jim.

Communications:   Received a thankyou card from the Jim Holmgren family for the memorial gift.

Old Business:   The Lakes Corvette Club  had their annual cruise in with 65 cars in attendance on July 25, 2020. People stayed by their cars. All cars were able to parked in the street. A release form was signed for Covid. There were no trophies given this year. Last year 200 cars were there. We are happy they were able to have a low key event this year considering Covid.                                                                    
                           The forms were filled out and faxed back to Spencer for the Sept. 27 drags.
                           Application was made for possible financial gift through the Hotel/Motel tax fund from Spencer. This was done in mid July. We will know results by the September meeting.
                           We will also know final details and costs for the Spencer Drags on the insurance coverage at the September meeting.  

New Business:   The cruise to the Wood is still on.
                             Jeff Stevens surgery has been delayed. The doctors are trying injections into his back again.
                             We want to start advertising the Spencer Drags heavily after the September meeting. The committee will be bringing ideas for this at the September meeting. We plan on using all the free advertising we can obtain. Utilizing several radio stations, papers, community announcement sources, posters etc. Plan on helping spreading the word. Every one had a great time last year.
                             Motion was made and approved to make Robin Shumaker and Bev Holmgren lifetime honorary members.

Adjourned:   7:30 pm.

Submitted by:   Gary Crandall, secretary. 

